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28 January 1999

Dear Sri Chin Moy,

I write to thank you for your kind letter of 15 January. I am so glad you liked the open
letter to children and I much appreciate your warm words.

Allow me also to express my heartfelt appreciation for your tireless work in the cause of
peace and understanding throughout the world. In that work, you have recognized that there is no
more important investment than the world's children. As we prepare to enter the new
millennium, I know we will both continue to keep our focus on those, as you so rightly say,
"whose dreams and ideals will shape the coming century".

Yours sincerely,

Kofi A. Annan

Sir Chin Moy
Jamaica
New York




